Bullis Charter School

102 West Portola Avenue
Los Altos, CA 94022
www.bullischarterschool.com

May 1, 2012

Jeffrey Baier, Superintendent

LOS ALTOS SCHOOL DISTRICT /VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL AND HAND
DELIVERY

201 Covington Road

Los Altos, CA 94024

Re:  Bullis Charter School Proposition 39 Response to Final Offer 2012-2013

Dear Superintendent Baier:

This letter serves as Bullis Charter School’s (BCS’s) notification, pursuant to Section
11969.9(i) of the Prop. 39 Implementing Regulations, of BCS’s intent to occupy the
facilities offered in the Los Altos School District (“the District”) Final Offer dated March
31, 2012. BCS is disappointed that the District has failed to cure the deficiencies that are
in the District’s Preliminary Offer of Facilities. Unfortunately, the District introduced
new deficiencies in the Final Offer. However, BCS needs facilities to continue educating
our public school students.

Therefore, at the direction of the Board of Directors of Bullis Charter School, I write
to inform the District that BCS intends to occupy the space offered in the District’s
statutory Final Offer of facilities for 2012-2013, made on or about March 31, 2012.

We will continue to work with your office to ensure that our students are provided with
reasonably equivalent facilities.

Sincerely,

net C. Medlin
Member, BCS Board of Directors

cc: Wanny Hersey, Superintendent, Principal of BCS
BCS Board Members
Arturo J. Gonzalez, Esq.
Paul C. Minney, Esq.



